
Softball doubleheader at Fredonia cancelled
4/24/13

FREDONIA, NY -- The Alfred University softball team's non-conference doubleheader at SUNY Fredonia, scheduled
for 3:30 this afternoon (April 24) has been cancelled and will not be made up.

 

Alfred (19-13, 7-5 Empire 8), coming off a doubleheader sweep of host SUNY Oneonta on Tuesday, is in action next
on Friday, April 26, for a 3:30 p.m. non-conference doubleheader at the University of Rochester.

 


